
NEUTRAL BAY PROBUS OUTING- TUESDAY 25th February,2020 

 

 The Boat House Hotel, Patonga 
For those who don’t know Patonga, it is like a time warp from beach houses of the fifties with 

only a couple of streets between Pittwater/Hawkesbury river   and a lovely lagoon, at the base 

of high hills  

Formerly known as the Patonga Beach Hotel, the hotel has been renovated and redeveloped by 
The Boat House Group. It is a very pleasant excursion for summer lunch, following ferry trip from 
Palm Beach. Before or after lunch, stroll along the beach or through streets to lagoon behind. For 
those preferring to drive, it is a one hour drive from Wahroonga. 
 
When: Tuesday February 25 – ferry leaves Palm Beach Wharf promptly at 11.00am – suggest you 
arrive a few minutes before.  Travel to Palm Beach by own transport or get the L90 bus leaving 
Neutral Bay at 9.16am. Return ferry departs Patonga at 3.00pm 
 
Lunch: Boat House offers a range of light and substantial meals – see web site 
 
Cost: Bus, ferry and lunch at own cost – return fare for seniors on ferry $15.00 
 
How: Add your names to the sign on sheet at Christmas lunch or by email to Bob Pearce at 
bobpearce37@gmail.com or James Ritchie at jamesfr@ozemail.com.au. While there is no direct 
cost, we need to know numbers to advise hotel and ferry. 
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